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EDWARDSVILLE - The Edwardsville Police Department and Edwardsville High 
School are proud to announce that we will once again partner with the Anderson 
Software’s P3Campus mobile app, to provide a seamless and efficient way for students, 
staff, and community members to offer information to help prevent tragedy and bring 
mental health needs to light.

Through the use of the “Alliance Text-a-Tip” program, Edwardsville High School 
students will be able to report a wide range of concerns, from mental health issues to 
threats of violence, all while remaining anonymous. The app also allows students to 
attach photos, screenshots, videos, documents or audio recording to their reports, in 
addition to engaging in two-way dialogue with a real person. Members of the 
Edwardsville Police Department School Resource Officer Program, EHS school 
administrators, and mental health professionals will work together to ensure every 
student’s needs are met.

Last year, Sergeant Matt Breihan, sought out donations to help fund the program. Re
/Max Alliance associates Randy and Kathy Malawy of Glen Carbon, met with Sergeant 
Breihan and recognized this program would be a benefit to the community by making it 
safer and providing a different avenue of communication to help those students in need. 
Knowing they would need help in raising funds, Randy and Kathy Malawy, along with 
Re/Max Alliance owners Rick and Tammy Owens, reached out to their fellow Re/Max 
Alliance associates for assistance. Numerous associates of the Re/Max Alliance team 
from various communities provided personal contributions and fully funded the 
program, thereby creating the first ever “Alliance Text-a-Tip” program for the 
Edwardsville High School.



Owners Rick and Tammy Owens, and other Re/Max Alliance associates desire to make 
a safer environment for the children of the Edwardsville School District has continued 
into this new school year, and they have once again agreed to fully fund the $2,500 
program for an additional year.

Members of Re/Max Alliance will present a check for the program to the Edwardsville 
Police Department and EHS administrators on Wednesday, August 29th, 2018 at 10am 
at the Edwardsville High School for those interested.


